
                                    Innovation in Action

Background : Addressing regional healthcare workforce shortages through collaboration and innovation. 
“Connecting the Docs” is an innovative program addressing medical workforce shortages in regional
hospitals, community health services, Aboriginal Community Controlled Organisations and primary care
clinics. 
We have developed an integrated recruitment and retention model.
Our program aims to aims to streamline and enhance the recruitment process, creating a more
coordinated, efficient, and supportive environment for medical professionals. 
This model includes multi-site and multi-year contracts, a centralised information and support system,
and tailored pathways to ensure the longevity and satisfaction of medical staff within the region.

Our Success in 18 months:
 

Connecting the Docs has been integral in supporting me to find the right jobs at the right time in country Victoria. Their
ability to get things done in a timely, efficient manner is second to none, and I couldn't recommend them more!

I bring something, but I’ve also got my own goals that I'm also trying to achieve in my career as well, so we
meet somewhere where I am achieving my career goals and I'm also serving the community and being part

of the team to provide the service that we're providing”. 

In the face of ongoing healthcare workforce shortages, "Connecting the Docs" offers hope, innovation, and tangible solutions, ensuring that both practitioners and
communities thrive. It is not just a program; it is a blueprint for a healthier, more


